Tees Valley MG Owners Club AGM April 2017
1. Recap of the year

-A good varied selection of runs, well attended. Thanks to all those who have lead runs over the past year.

-Good and successful Christmas Socials. Thoughts now turn to this year and all suggestions welcome.

-Excellent trail organised by Reg and Babs. Thanks to them both for taking on the job again this year.

-Website is progressing well, thank you to John.
2. Membership

-Membership is holding up well and we now have 29 cars compared with 25 this time last year.

3. Club nights

- Generally well attended and thank you to Derek for his games nights. 

- Change of venue to The Motor Club has been very successful

4. Future runs

- Suggestions always welcome. Drive It Day this Sunday from The Motor Club will hopefully be well attended.

5. Committee

- Richard has stepped down and was thanked for his time on the committee
- Graeme Scurrah was proposed and seconded.

- The remaining committee members were re-elected with Mandy returning as treasurer and Geoff as secretary.

6. Financial report

-Copies of the year end accounts were given out and accepted. It was put to the members that we may need to increase the subs to £15.00 next year. This was accepted.

7. AOB

- Next club night will be the inter club quiz with Northallerton club. Members were asked to bring raffle prizes. Buffet will be provided.

-Tombola and raffle prizes were requested for the trail.

-Derek asked if members can bring photos of themselves, with names on the back, for Guess the Baby at August club night.

- Roy mentioned an auto jumble in Corbridge being organised by his friend. He will get more details.

8. Close of meeting

- Derek closed the meeting and we proceeded to the buffet!
